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To: Group Ow-Docket@EPA
cc:                       
Subject: Keep inadequately treated sewage out of our waters

November 14, 2003

Docket # OW-2003-0025
Environmental Protection Agency, Water Docket
Mailcode 4101T
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW
Washington, DC  20460

Dear Administrator Leavitt and EPA staff,

I urge you to drop the proposed policy that would allow sewage
treatment plants to routinely discharge inadequately treated sewage
during rain events. The proposed policy would increase the amount
of bacteria, viruses and parasites discharged into the nation’s
recreational waters and drinking water supplies.

This policy of being a "little polluted "strikes me as being
a "little pregnant".  I am simply stunned at what this administration
is allowing to be undone in terms of public health and the environment.
 Don’t you people breath, eat, or drink?  You administrate like
you are immune to the same illnesses and discomforts that everyone
else is.  Step outside the beltway and take a reality check. 
Have you no conscience??

Sandra Rose
Penn laird, VA

Sincerely,

sandra rose
pob 98
Penn Laird, VA 22846
USA


